

St Mary's Catholic Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Helen Armstrong
Diocese of Plymouth

7th February 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you will have noticed Mrs Horrell is very close to welcoming her baby into the world. Her last day at school will be Friday the 15th of February and we know that you will all be sending her off with lots of good wishes.

We are delighted to share with you that we are welcoming back Miss Lomas who will cover Mrs Horrell's absence. She is very familiar with our school after covering in Year 5, and Miss Shaw's maternity cover last year. We were very pleased with all the work that she did in Year 3 and we have missed her being in school.

The children in Year 3 are responding well to the challenges of Key Stage 2 and the Senior Leadership Team are very proud of all their achievements this year. We are all looking forward to watching them continue to grow and progress as they continue through the school.

Yours faithfully,

Alelen Armsbrong

Helen Armstrong Headteacher

Telephone: (01202) 676207 Website: www.st-marys.poole.sch.uk E-mail: office@st-marys.poole.sch.uk